

WASHINGTON. DC

INTERNATIONAL ARBITRATION PROGRAM

November 10, 2008

Mr. Peter L. Michaelson Michaelson & Associates P.O. Box 8489 Red Bank, NJ 07701-8489

Dear Mr. Michaelson,

On behalf of American University Washington College of Law we would like to thank you for contributing to the success of the **Fifth Annual Seminar on International Commercial Arbitration** as a faculty speaker.

Your participation in the panel "Stage IV: Special Focus on Evidentiary Issues I" was essential to the success of the seminar.

We thank you for your wonderful support of the International Arbitration Program. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or comments at arbitration@wcl.american.edu or (202) 274-4321.

Best regards,

Dean Claudio Grossman

Dean, Washington College of Law

Dr. Horacio A. Grigera Naón

Director, International Arbitration Program